
  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Nursery Weekly Newsletter 
 

Mrs Hatt, Mrs Wilkinson,  
Mrs Mehta, Mrs Ruprai, 

                                       Miss Jnagal, Miss Morgan 
Miss Leggett, Mrs Wallington, 

Mrs Javed 
 
 

Please view all links on the website: 
www.yeadinginf.co.uk 

and visit the Instagram account 
https://instagram.com/yeading_infants 

You will find all school information, 
Updates, term dates and up & coming events 
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Hello Parents and Carers! 
 

Our Learning 

This Week Next Week 

The children are listening to our new 
traditional tale of The Gingerbread Man. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=H0uV6nWxO-
w 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The children are busy painting Christmas trees 
for our display and doing hand prints to make 
a bigger Christmas tree with them. 
 
New skills using playdough have been 
explored such as rolling out and cutting 
shapes and gingerbread men. 
 
We are continuing with Write Dance to 
encourage and strengthen fine and gross 
motor skills and mark making. 
 
The children are becoming more used to 
getting their forest school jackets and 
trousers on and enjoying the outdoors in all 
weathers!  This week- cold, crisp and frosty! 

We will be doing plenty of 
singing to practise our songs 
for our Nursery concerts on 
Monday 11th December.  The 
children will be able to wear 
their Christmas jumpers on this 
day too. 
 
We will continue with our 
story of The Gingerbread Man. 
 
 
Returning books! 
We have noticed that some 
children are not bringing books 
back on a Tuesday for 
changing.  Please try and keep 
the books in your child’s book 
bag so they are somewhere 
safe.  It is not necessary to 
keep the whiteboard in their 
book bag as it makes the bag 
heavy and we do not use them 
in school. 

 
 
 

 
Thank you, Nursery staff  

General Notices 

Reception 2024!  If you have not yet applied for a place for your child 

please do so as soon as possible.  Hand in your application ref no. to Nursery 
staff.  Thank you! 
Christmas Jumper Day! Is next Thursday 7th December. 
 
Toilet Training!   
Here is an excellent link to help and advise you about toilet training- 

https://eric.org.uk/potty-
training/?gclid=Cj0KCQiA6vaqBhCbARIsACF9M6l3xod1h4ezozp7bYb_
NO1sLbOKj9ffox3Oh3-KuA-ezoujXXieJyAaAhd1EALw_wcB 

 
Spare Clothes!  
We are very short on new pants and socks and black plimsolls!   

 
Health & Hygiene 
Children should be entering the nursery without nappies or pull-ups. Please 
support children at home by encouraging them to be independent when 
going to the toilet. The Children’s Centre (next door) may be able to provide 
support to parents in this area. We ask you to register with them as quickly 
as possible.  
Please ensure your child’s nails are cut short and filed down.  
We ask that you teach and show children how to properly clean their runny 
noses so that we can limit germs spreading within Nursery.  
 
Punctuality & Absence 
If your child is going to be absent, for whatever reason, please ensure that 
you ring the school office by 8.40am on 020 8573 3389 pressing option 1 
and leaving a message, stating your child’s full name, class, and reason for 
absence. 
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